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Dear Madam/ Sir.
I have submitted my thoughts on this answer to Lismores problems and hope that they help
your understanding of cause and cures.
You have an enormous task in front of you and the future of a large city is in your hands. 
My wife and I attended the hearing at Lismore SCU and while some of the ideas were a bit
unusual the people behind them are searching for answers and showed that they want to
remain where they are, with greater security and confidence. 
Under no circumstances do we want the Levee raised. It's inadequate and dangerous.
Your faithfully 

Girards Hill 2480




